
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                    

     HOMES FOR HIBERNATORS EVENT 
                     

East Goscote Parish Council have secured £2000 from the Reaching 
People Environment Fund to fully fund an ecological appraisal of the 
village and to engage the community by means of guided nature walks 
and a caring project for our prickly friends. 
 
Local ecologist, Dr Helen O’Brien, will be visiting East Goscote on 

             
Saturday 25th November 

 
Time:  2.00 – 4.00 p.m. 

 
Venue: East Goscote Sports Pavilion 

 
She will be engaging with our residents to show 
them how to create homes for hibernators, and you 
will be able to make one for your garden or as a gift. 
 

 
 
 

Spaces for the event are limited – if you are interested in taking part, 
please get in touch with the Parish Council on  

0116 2602202 or egadmin@talktalk.net. 
 
 
 

It would be great to have you on board with this project. 
 
 


